
  

 

Ministry of the Environment, Sustainability, Climate Change, Heritage, Education and Culture 

HM Government of Gibraltar  •  1b Leanse Place, 50 Town Range  •  Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20066491    f +350 20066706    e mhe@gibraltar.gov.gi    w www.gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
No: 816/2020 

Date: 18th November 2020 

New Mask Wearing Policy in Schools 
  
The Department of Education has reviewed its policy in regard to mask-wearing in schools and 
educational settings. A new policy has been developed in full consultation with Public Health 
Gibraltar and NASUWT Gibraltar. The policy will come into effect on Monday 23rd November and 
will apply to all HMGoG schools and educational settings. 
  
The full policy can be accessed through the Department of Education’s website 
www.education.gov.gi.  
  
The details in the policy put into implementation the guidance provided to the Department of 
Education by the Director of Public Health Gibraltar.  
  
The Department of Education has developed this mask wearing policy in full consultation with 
Public Health Gibraltar and NASUWT Gibraltar. 
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